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Claire Baker 
Convener 
Economy and Fair Work Committee 
Scottish Parliament 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 
 
 
27th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Convener 

Consumer Scotland Work Programme 2024-2025 

Consumer Scotland has now published our Work Programme for 2024-2025 setting out our 
priorities for the coming year to improve outcomes for consumers in Scotland. 

The document has now been laid before the Scottish Parliament under the terms of our 
founding legislation, the Consumer Scotland Act 2020. 

The final Work Programme reflects the feedback both from the committee and from our 
public consultation. We have also published a Summary of responses to our consultation on 
the draft work programme 2024-2025 on our website. 

Consumer Scotland is grateful to the committee for its feedback and for its continued 
interest in our work as we grow into our broad statutory role. 

We look forward to continuing to work with you to advance the interests of consumers in 
the forthcoming year. 

Best wishes 

 

Sam Ghibaldan 

Sam Ghibaldan 
Chief Executive 
Sam.Ghibaldan@consumer.scot 
 

 

https://consumer.scot/media/t13bxnd2/consumer-scotland-work-programme-2024-2025.pdf
https://consumer.scot/media/2q3dudyk/consumer-scotland-work-programme-2024-25-analysis-of-consultation-responses.pdf

